KFNA recognizes the need for an off-leash dog area and believes a solution can be reached to both honor Dr. King and fill this need in MLK Park.  KFNA understands that some people are opposed to establishing an off-leash area in MLK Park for a variety of reasons, and fully supports a respectful dialogue among neighborhood residents on this topic.  The organization feels that an off-leash dog area in MLK Park, combined with a renewed commitment to working with the Park Board to create a memorial to the Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. at this site, can meet the desires and address the concerns that have been expressed by many people on both sides of this issue.  Additionally, KFNA feels that a dog park will help the park be more fully utilized and increase activity throughout the neighborhood as people walk to enjoy the park. 

KFNA is also committed to participating in the conversation and actions aimed to ensure that Martin Luther King Jr. Park is a site where the Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. and his contribution to our country are both remembered and honored. To assist in creating this focal element which has long been overlooked at MLK Park, KFNA has appointed Board Member Rachel Bond to serve as the KFNA representative to the Park Board-convened group addressing this important issue.  

KFNA encourages any neighborhood residents interested in honoring Dr. King’s legacy at MLK Park and building relationships with other neighbors interested in this issue to also participate in the Park Board process.  KFNA will keep people informed as more information about this newly forming group becomes available and steps are itemized by the Park Board regarding this memorial initiative.

